GLASGOW POLICE DEPARTMENT INVESTIGATES ACCIDENT ON CUMBERLAND PARKWAY
Tuesday, 29 January 2013 08:56

On Friday, January 25th, 34-year-old John W. Burnett Jr. was driving westbound on the
Cumberland Pkwy when he lost control of his vehicle due to ice.

Burnett left the roadway on the left side, entered the median, overturned, and rolled back onto
the pkwy coming to rest in the eastbound lane.

The Glasgow Police Department was assisted by the Glasgow Fire Department. Burnett refused
to be transported to TJ Samson for medical assistance




